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Please vote NO. The right to lien process is a recourse available already. This 

legislation would add a layer of complexity and cost to property ownership, and if the 

property were a rental, it will lead to direct increases in the cost of rental housing. 

This bill has a consequence of increasing the cost of housing, which is in opposition 

of the Governor's goal of providing more housing, and keeping rental housing rates 

affordable. I oppose this bill, and urge all law makers to vote NO. 


